WRITTEN INTERACTIONS BETWEEN THE SEED, INC.

AND THE STATE DRUG ABUSE PROGRAM (TO INCLUDE THE DADE COUNTY HEALTH PLANNING COUNCIL) REGARDING LICENSURE OF THE SEED'S DADE COUNTY FACILITY

1. July 27, 1972:

Health Planning Council invited Mr. Art Barker to August 3rd Task Force meeting. Mr. Barker did not attend.

2. October 9, 1972:

Mr. Charlie Lincoln sent application to Broward County

Office offering assistance and suggested appearance at

November 9, 1972 Task Force meeting.

3. November 8, 1972:

Mr. Frank Nelson outlined procedure for license application, clarified role and offered assistance of Mr. Charlie Lin-coln and Dr. Everett Shocket in preparation of license application to Mr. Art Barker.

4. November 17, 1972:

The Seed's 1972 application for the Dade County facility, located at Opa Locka Airport, and dated November 14, 1972, was received by Mr. Charlie Lincoln.

5. November 23, 1972:

Mr. Charlie Lincoln ackowledged receipt and offered assistance.

6. January 10, 1973:

Mr. Charlie Lincoln mailed 1973 application forms and licensing procedure to all programs. Copy sent to The Seed, Inc.

7. February 19, 1973:

Letter from Winston Wynne to Secretary E.S. Roberts protesting

special consideration in licensing The Seed in Dade County.

8. March 1, 1973:

Mr. Ed Swan hand carried application for 1973 (on 1972 forms and dated February 27th) to Health Planning Council office.

9. March 7, 1973:

Mr. Charlie Lincoln returned application noting areas of deficiencies and requested that the new completed application be returned by March 16, 1973.

10. March 20, 1973:

Letter to Mr. Frank D. Nelson from Health Planning Council

(Mr. Paul Schabacker). Hand delivery of partially completed
application form by Mr. A. Miller dated March 22.

11. March 30, 1973:

Application completed and sent to Mr. E.S. Roberts, Secretary.

12. April 3, 1973:

Application send from Drug Abuse Program to Regional Office and Council (mail receipt).